
Dear Students, 

As we embark on another academic year, it is essential to discuss the importance of etiquette and 

behavior in our classroom. Our learning environment thrives on respect, cooperation, and 

positive interactions. 

Classroom Etiquette Guidelines: 

• Arrive on time and be prepared for each class. 

• Listen attentively when others are speaking and raise your hand to contribute. 

• Maintain a respectful tone when communicating with both peers and teachers. 

• Keep your workspace organized and free of distractions. 

• Follow the school's dress code and maintain a professional appearance. 

Behavior Expectations: 

1. Be kind and inclusive to all classmates. 

2. Stay engaged and participate actively in discussions. 

3. Resolve conflicts peacefully and seek help when needed. 

4. Respect personal space and property of others. 

5. Exhibit honesty and integrity in all your work. 

Let us work together to create a positive and productive learning environment for everyone. 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to maintaining our classroom standards. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


